
From:  (CAB-HOGAN) 
Sent: Tuesday 26 April 2016 17:17 
To: CAB HOGAN ARCHIVES 
Subject: FW: Thank you 
 
For invites meeting.   For . 
 
Thanks. 
 

 
 

From: ]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 1:45 PM 
To:  (CAB-HOGAN) 
Subject: RE: Thank you 
 
Hi  
Can’t believe that it’s that time of year but I wanted to give you diary dates for 
Ploughing 2016,  
I will be sending an official letter and brochure but would you please flag the ploughing 
dates with the Commissioner – we would love to have him attend the ploughing this 
year in Offaly. 
Dates 20th, 21st, 22nd September in Screggan, Tullamore. 
Regards 

 
NPA 
 
From:   
Sent: 01 October 2015 16:36 
To: > 
Subject: Thank you 
 
Hi .   Just a little e-mail to say thanks for your help and patience last week.   I'm sure 
it was a difficult one!!!!   Anyway, the feedback was all positive and I'm glad everything went so 
well. 
  
Looking forward to working with you again. 
  
Kind regards. 
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